CITY OF HOMEWOOD
LISTING OF CURRENT AND FUTURE VACANCIES
FOR
BOARDS, COMMISSIONS AND AUTHORITIES
Through August 2025

If you are interested in applying for one of the vacancies below, please send your resume
along with a cover letter via email to bo.seagrist @ homewoodal.org, or mail to 2850 19t
Street South Homewood, AL 35209, or call the City Clerk’s Office at 205-332-6108 for

other submission options.
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Beautification Board 1 Vacancy (Closing 8/25/25 until 4;30 p.m.)
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